
January 14, 2022

TO: Business and Payroll Administrators
Personnel Administrators
HRS Coordinators
Los Angeles County School and Community College Districts
Regional Occupational Centers/Programs (ROCs/Ps) and Charter Schools

FROM: Claudette Wiggan-Reid, Retirement Systems Coordinator
District Personnel Information Services
Division of School Financial Services

SUBJECT: CalPERS Special Compensation Reporting Webinar

The Los Angeles County Office of Education (LACOE) will host a webinar presented by the California 
Public Employers’ Retirement System (CalPERS).  The purpose of this webinar is to discuss issues 
related to compensation reporting.

When: Jan 25, 2022 09:00 AM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

Register in advance for this webinar:
https://calpers.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_o8tFfrIAQqa7x1iBGW7QyA

Registrants will receive a confirmation email that list the options to join the webinar.

The webinar will cover the following topics:
 lump sum reporting  compensation compliance 
 disallowed compensation  new webpage
 member retirement review  common compensation audit issues

It is highly recommended that all district and charter school administrators as well as Human Resource 
Office and Payroll staff attend. 

If you have any questions regarding this bulletin, I can be reached at (562) 922-6565 or via email at 
wiggan_claudette@lacoe.edu.

Approved:
Sean Lewis, Assistant Director
School Financial Systems and Services
Division of School Financial Services
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